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TAP INTO AUTUMN ON A CIDER TASTING CRUISE WITH SHORELINE SIGHTSEEING  
 

Midwest Cider Makers Will Share Hard Cider Samplings  
on Fourth Annual Cider Cruise on Friday, September 8 

 
Chicago, IL: Hard cider is one of the fall season's most delectable beverages and Shoreline 
Sightseeing will be returning with their guest cider brewers for the fourth annual Hard Cider 
Taste Cruise on Friday, September 8.  
 
The evening features guest cider experts from around the Midwest who will provide background 
on the characteristics of each hard cider sampling. Cider samples will be accompanied by 
custom-paired appetizers designed to bring out the distinct flavor of the individual brews. A cash 
bar will be available. 
 
Guests will also enjoy dramatic, nighttime views of Chicago's world-famous skyline on this 
relaxing 90-minute river cruise. The Cider Cruise will depart from Shoreline's dock at Navy 
Pier's Polk Bros Park at 7:30 p.m., returning at 9:00 p.m. Boarding will begin at 7:15 p.m.  
 
Cider Cruise tickets are $49. All passengers must be 21; ID required. For information and 
tickets, visit http://www.shorelinesightseeing.com/special-events/ or call 312-222-9328. 
 
  
About Shoreline Sightseeing Now in its 78th season on Chicago's waterways, Shoreline 
operates Chicago's largest and most diverse fleet of cruise boats and water taxis with ten major 
touring vessels and six water taxis. Brothers Chip and Matt Collopy represent the third 
generation of family ownership. 
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